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New battery technology without memory effect 

 

Up until now, you have been able to order the battery pack for our wireless systems as a 

spare part and exchange it yourself. According to an EU Regulation, these nickel-cadmium 

batteries may no longer be used.  

 

Therefore, we switched to a new, forward-looking eneloop battery technology in fall 2008. 

This is a special nickel-metal hybrid battery, exhibiting significantly better characteristics 

than the current battery. eneloop batteries boast significantly greater capacity with the 

lowest amount of self-discharge, and have practically no memory effect.  

The old battery technology can be exchanged for the new eneloop rechargeable batteries 

in our factory only. This is necessary on a one-off basis to adjust the transmitter to the 

altered charging process. Depending on the model, the hardware and software must be 

adjusted for this purpose.  

 

However, it's worth going to the effort:  

- no memory effect 

- minimum self-discharge  

- maximum capacity 

The price for a complete battery replacement incl. hard- and software-upgrade is  

115 € net. 

 

This affects systems manufactured before November 2008 only. For further information 

on having the battery changed, call +49 800 28 23 865 or through mail to 

service@forest-frequency.com . 


